Subject: Re: Westchester Town Center BID News2

From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Date: 04/01/2015 11:45 AM

To: Eugene Van Cise <eugene.vancise@lacity.org>

I'm just sharing with you. (Don't tell Rick!)

On Wed, Apr 1, 2015 at 11:36 AM, Eugene Van Cise

<eugene.vancise@lacity.org> wrote:

Don,

Westchester is assigned to Rick Scott.

On Wed, Apr 1, 2015 at 10:54 AM, Donald Duckworth

<<u>duckworth.donald@gmail.com</u>> wrote:

As described in the attached newsletter, a number of big developments are anticipated to occur in the Westchester area in the coming year. Check-out the details.

Let us know of any questions or comments. Best...

Don

1 of 1 08/15/2018 10:04 AM